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There is a possibility that the bridge over North Portland Harbor could

include iconic design elements or vary in bridge type from the main river

crossing. However such a design would have to be balanced with other

considerations, including the potential increased cost associated with a

high-profile bridge over North Portland Harbor and the desire to have an

integrated structure with a free-flowing design.  The construction of two

significantly different bridge types would likely detract from the overall

visual quality of the project and may introduce incompatible elements to

Hayden Island. However, the Portland Harbor does provide an

opportunity to design a taller bridge element. Desgins for a suspension

bridge, such as those of Santiago Calatrava, have been eliminated

because of the constraints of the Pearson Field and Portland Airport.   
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